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October 31, 2019

Mr. D. Ray Eubanks

Plan Processing Administrator
State Land Planning Agency
Caldwell Building

107 East Madison - MSC 160
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re: Adoption of Amendment to Intensity Policy 01.07.20

City of Pompano Beach Future Land Use Element Text Amendment
DEO #19-01ESR

Dear Mr. Eubanks:

The City of Pompano Beach, Florida is pleased to transmit the adoption ordinance for the amended
Future Land Use Element intensity policy (01.07.20) which was assigned DEO #19-01ESR. Please find
attached Ordinance 2020-05 (and two USB drive copies of same) which was approved on second reading
on October 22, 2019. No changes were made to the amendment between transmittal and adoption. None

of the review agencies had comments on the amendment. No additional data and analysis is being
provided.

If you or any of the recipients of this adoption package have any questions or need additional

information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 954-786-4045 or jean.dolan@copbfl.com or at the
address below.

Sincerely,

£ vl

Jean E. Dolan, AICP, CFM
Principal Planner

cc via email: mark.weigly@fldoe.org; Plan.Review(@dep.state.fl.us;
FWCConservationPlanningServices@myfwe.com; steve.braun@dot.state.fl.us; isabelc@sfrpc.com;
tmanning@sfwmd.gov; Robin.Jackson@DOS.MyFlorida.com
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